Grey Pearmine
2970 Iroquois Street
Detroit, MI 48214
pearmine@umich.edu
503-381-5389
June 12, 2023

Historic District Commission
2 Woodward Ave, Suite 808
Detroit, MI 48226

Subject: Support for Proposed Project at 2108 Burns

Dear Historic District Commission of Detroit,

As a resident of Historic Indian Village, I am writing to voice my support of a home project being proposed by our neighbor Gary Brownell at 2108 Burns Ave. Detroit, MI 48214. I have no doubt the proposed project will add to the charm and beauty of our beloved neighborhood. 

Gary is an important member of our community and has shown dedication to preserving and improving our neighborhood in many ways. Given his commitment to doing the right thing, I’m confident the project will be completed meeting the highest standards set forth by the relevant design requirements. As a neighbor whose home is also subject to the Historic District Commission’s rules, I know firsthand the requirements we face in maintaining our homes in a manner consistent with the Commission’s vision. It can be all too tempting to flout those requirements, and we know many have tried. Gary is sparing no amount of time and expense to ensure his project adheres to the important standards maintained by the Commission. 

Gary’s project will only build on the charming character of Historic Indian Village. The proposed plans will see the property upgraded and beautified, which can only be a positive for our community.

Yours sincerely,

Grey Pearmine
